
Perry County Waste Reduction and Recycling                                                                        
will be  

 

POSTPONING ALL RECYCLING DROP-OFF SERVICES  

STARTING MAY 10th, 2021! 

 
We are undertaking a major upgrade in equipment operations in the Recycling Center. 

We will RESUME SERVICES by JUNE 1st, 2021! 

 
Upon completion of upgrade… 

we will be more efficient and up-to-date to  

better handle your recycling materials!     
 

Recycle drop off sites are under video surveillance. 

Please, if you have questions, call 740-342-7881 

DO NOT LEAVE MATERIALS ON THE GROUND OR AT THE RECYCLING CENTER… 

…You will be cited for littering. 

 

We are upgrading to better serve you.  Thank you! 

740-342-7881 

www.perryrecycling.com 


